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Dear Committee Members, 

As a mother with school-aged children, time changes are extremely disruptive to our 

family routines. Especially after the time change in the spring, my kids are very tired 

in the mornings.  Staying on standard time would be a welcome relief and would 

support better health and learning for my kids. Thank you for considering this bill and 

I hope you will vote in favor of this change. 


